THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 14, 1975

The President

of the Senate

Sir:

I ask the Congress to consider requests for supplemental appropriations for fiscal year 1976 in the amount of \$385,168 and in the amount of \$710 for the transition quarter for the legislative branch.

The details of these proposals are set forth in the enclosed letter from the Financial Clerk of the Senate and the attached appropriation language. As required by law, these requests are submitted without change.

Respectfully,

Gerald R. Fol

WILLIAM A. RIDGELY

United States Senate

OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

DISBURSING OFFICE WASHINGTON, D.C. 20510

October 30, 1975

Director
Office of Management and Budget
Washington, D. C.

Dear Sir:

Attached herewith are supplemental budget estimates for fiscal year 1976 and the transition period (July 1, 1976 through September 30, 1976) for the United States Senate.

Please note that your office has already been furnished the analysis of the budget authority and outlays for 1975, 1976, 1976T and 1977, and the five (5) year projection for 1977 through 1981 in which these supplemental items have been taken into account.

Your prompt attention in processing these estimates for inclusion in the Supplemental Appropriation bill for fiscal year 1976 will be appreciated.

Thank you.

William A. Ridgely

incerely,

Financial Clerk, U. S. Senate

Enclosures